

## Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter



Friday 12th January 2024

Dear Families,

We are pleased to announce the launch of our first ever **Leaf Literature Festival**, a celebration of our shared love of reading across all the schools within the Leaf Trust.

The festival will run between the **26**<sup>th</sup> **February – 8**<sup>th</sup> **March 2024** and a full programme of events will be shared with you nearer the time. Events, activities and challenges are currently being planned which every Leaf school will be participating in and we look forward to joining in!

To kick start our festival celebrations, we are inviting children from all of our Trust schools to design a bookmark which shows their love of reading. There will be winners from each school and one overall winner whose design will be chosen to be printed for everyone in the Leaf Trust to own. Please see attached letter for more details. Paper copies are available from the letter stand in the school reception.

We hope that the Leaf Literature Festival will help to unite our schools and increase engagement in reading for all of our learners, colleagues and communities alike. Ideally this will be a growing, successful annual event bonding all the Leaf Trust schools together to create life-long readers.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lewis Reading Lead

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



